
 
 
To:    Loudon County Chamber of Commerce 
From:   Diane Goldenberg-Hart, Communications Coordinator, Coalition for 

Networked Information 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am writing this letter in support of the nomination of Design for Future for a 
Loudoun County Chamber of Commerce Small Business Award.  As the 
communications coordinator for the Coalition for Networked Information (CNI - a 
nonprofit organization promoting the use of networked information technology in 
research and education), I have had the pleasure of working very closely with 
Sayeh (Sally) Behnam, president of Design for Future, on numerous projects 
since 2005, when we first contracted with her company to design and produce 
CNI's program plan and meeting book covers.   
 
From our initial exchange, I have found Ms. Behnam and her staff to be 
thoroughly professional and committed to the highest standards of quality and 
customer satisfaction.  Design for Future has consistently taken the necessary 
time and effort (always with great patience!) to learn as much as possible about 
our organization and our projects, and then continue to make adjustments and 
changes to the product until we were completely satisfied.  In addition to Design 
for Future's outstanding work and remarkable flexibility at filling the needs of its 
clients, the company offers a discount to non-profit organizations, so we receive 
top-notch design quality and service at a price that is reasonable for our budget. 
 
I would recommend Design for Future to anyone in need of design services 
because of the company's excellent work and customer service; for these 
reasons, Design for Future is deserving of special recognition from the Loudon 
County business community. 
 
Sincerely, 
Diane Goldenberg-Hart 
Communications Coordinator 
Coalition for Networked Information 
21 Dupont Circle, Suite 800 
Washington, DC 20036 
202-296-5098 
202-872-0884 (Fax) 


